
  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Here is newsletter that will 

inform you about the main key 

dates and important events in 

the nursery and primary school.  

 

It will be sent 6 times a year. 

Its format will certainly evolve 

over time and in particular based 

on the feedback you can provide 

us. 

                     

                The pedagogical team 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


